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Dear Zonezero,

  

My name is Francisco Drohojowski. I am a Mexican citizen living in the US for the last 14-15
years and I love your Web site. I am a collector of Mexican art and recently have stared
collecting photographs.

  

I am very involved with the photography department @ MOMA in NY.

  

  

thank you.

  

  

I will be sending you more feedback as I bercome more familiar with your site.
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Francisco Drohojowski

Written by Francisco Drohojowski

  

regards
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